
February 2018 

Proudly representing members every step of the way. 

 

Have your say on your pay - NJC Pay Offer 2018/20  

Consultation 
 

 

You may recall in June 2017, the Trade Union Side submitted the following one-year pay claim for 
2018/19: the deletion of NJC pay points Spinal Colum Point (SCP 6-9) to reach the Foundation     

Living Wage of £8.45 (UK) and £9.75 (London) and a 5% increase on all NJC pay points. 

 

Following months of negotiations, on 5th December the Local Government Association (LGA) made 

the following two-year, final offer in response to our claim: From 1 April 2018 annual increases of:  

 

 On Spinal Column Point (SCP) 6, £1,380 (equivalent to 9.191%) 

 On SCP 7, £1,380 (equivalent to 9.130%) 

 On SCP 8, £1,380 (equivalent to 9.052%) 

 On SCP 9, £1,380 (equivalent to 8.976%) 

 On SCP 10, £1,250 (equivalent to 8.006%) 

 On SCP 11, £1,200 (equivalent to 7.592%) 

 On SCP 12, £1,050 (equivalent to 6.512%) 

 On SCP 13, £900 (equivalent to 5.458%) 

 On SCP 14, £900 (equivalent to 5.363%) 

 On SCP 15, £900 (equivalent to 5.272%) 

 On SCP 16, £900 (equivalent to 5.167%) 

 On SCP 17, £900 (equivalent to 5.064%) 

 On SCP 18, £800 (equivalent to 4.427%) 

 On SCP 19, £700 (equivalent to 3.734%) 

On SCPs 20 and above, 2.0% 

 

…….. continue overleaf 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.londonmetunison.org.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2015%2F04%2Fballot-box.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.londonmetunison.org.uk%2F2015%2F04%2Funison-urge-yes-vote-in-ballot-for-strike-action-to-defend-


 

 

Adult Social Care and Independent Living/ 
Health and Social Care,  

Dave Watson Tel 4776638 

Email davewatson@gatesheadunison.co.uk 

Karen McArthur Tel: 4776638   

email karenmcarthur@gatesheadunison.co.uk 

Commissioning/QA/Public Health 

Karen McArthur 

______________ 

Social Work - Children and Families/Children 
and Families Support/Learning and Schools/

Education Gateshead 

Kim Convery Tel 4776638  

Email: kimconvery@gatesheadunison.co.uk 

___________________________ 

 Corporate Services and Governance Office of 
the Chief Executive, Corporate Resources 

Dave Smith Tel: 4776638 

email davesmith@gatesheadunison.co.uk 

__________________________ 

    Development, Transport and Public         
Protection, Economic and Housing Growth           

Council Housing, Design and Technical  

                                Services 

Clive Gowlett Tel: 4333424  

email clivegowlett@gateshead.gov.uk 

__________________________ 

       Communities and Environment 

Waste Services, Grounds Maintenance and 
Fleet/Facilities Management/Construction 

Services 

Dave Watson Tel 4776638 

Email davewatson@gatesheadunison.co.uk 

Libraries 

Karen McArthur 

Leisure 

Karen McArthur/Dave Watson 

___________________________________ 

The Gateshead Housing Company,  

Deborah Ewart Tel 433 6164 

deborahewart@GatesheadHousing.co.uk 
_____________________________ 

Learning Rep 

Mary Titler 477 6638 

______________________________ 

Branch Support Team 

Ali Toward Tel 477 6638 

info@gatesheadunison.co.uk 

Chris Sharkey/Deborah Bell 

chrissharkey@gatesheadunison.co.uk 

debbell@gatesheadunison.co.uk 

…….. and from 1 April 2019:  

 
~ A new NJC pay spine (SCP1-44) with a bottom NJC pay rate 

set at £9 per hour (new SCP1) 
 

~ 2% incremental steps between each new SCP 1 & 22 (old 
SCP 6-28) 

 
~ 2% cost of living increase on new SCP 23 & above,          
including those on locally extended NJC pay spines 

 
UNISON’s NJC Committee is recommending that members      

reject the two-year 2018/20 pay offer. The Committee believes 

that the offer falls short of our claim and does not adequately    
reflect the current and anticipated increase in inflation.  

However, the Committee is clear that the offer is the best     
achievable by negotiation and that nothing short of substantial,  
all-out strike action could have the potential to improve the offer.  

 
Your response is vital – please look out for your consultative    

ballot in the post, via email or at workplace meetings.  
 

If you would like to request a workplace meeting and require any 
further info please call 4776638 or email                                       

info@gatesheadunison.co.uk.  

 

The ballot closes 28th February. 

Annual General Meeting - take your place at the heart 
of Gateshead’s Biggest and Best Trade Union. 

 

2017 was quite a year for Gateshead UNISON members. Pay cap, Budget 
Reductions, in/outsourcing, Restructures, Academisation, TA Standards, 

WASPI, Life Long Learning and much more. 
 

So what’s in store for 2018/19 ? Why not come to your AGM on Friday 
23rd February and take your place at the heart of Gateshead’s biggest and 
best Trade Union. Special guest speakers include Martin Gannon, Leader of  

Gateshead Council and Local MP’s Ian Lavery, Ian Mearns and Liz Twist. 
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